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My iPad and me
We are delighted to provide you with your 
new iPad and we hope you enjoy using it.

Inspire Learning



Tell us what you think
We would love to hear from you about how you’re 
finding your learning experience with your new iPad.

Please email inspirelearning@scotborders.gov.uk 
to give us your feedback.

Visit www.scotborders.gov.uk/inspirelearning 
for more information.
   

Inspire Learning

WHY HAVE YOU 
BEEN GIVEN THIS 
iPAD?
This iPad reflects how much we value 
you as a young person in the Borders. You 
deserve the best possible education and we 
want you to have access to the technology 
you need that will help you reach your full 
potential. 

As you grow into a young adult in a digital 
world, this is our way of supporting you 
to go on to have successful careers, with 
the right skills to give you a bright future.   
We know that using the tools on your iPad 
as part of the lessons with your teacher 
will help you to be prepared for the future 
digital world. 

Enjoy this experience, 
you deserve it.

LOOKING AFTER 
YOUR iPAD
We trust that you will take care of your iPad 
and treat it with the care and respect that 
we know you do with any other pieces of 
school property as if it were you own.  

We do accept however that there will 
sometimes be accidents. If your iPad 
does get broken, please don’t worry. We 
have plans in place to ensure it can be 
fixed or replaced if needed so please just 
inform a member of staff, or have your 
parent/guardian contact the school.

Please be aware though if we think there 
is vandalism taking place on a regular 
basis, we will need to talk to you and your 
parents/guardians about it.  Please don’t 
let it come to that.

To help avoid any of this, you must keep 
your iPad in its case as this will help 
protect it from damage.  Please also don’t 
remove any security markings and make 
sure you report any damage, theft or loss 
immediately to the school.  

To help you in class, we would like you to 
come to school every day with your iPad 
fully charged wherever possible, ready to 
learn.

Lastly – please remember to listen to 
your teacher at all times, and make 
sure you follow their guidance and 
instructions.  If you are using your iPad to 
record audio or video clips as part of your 
school work, please make sure you get 
clear and explicit permission of everyone 
involved in the recording.

Enjoy your new iPad! 


